
June 2023

Dear New Second Grader, 

It’s hard to believe our time together in second grade is going to begin in a 
few short months! I will be eagerly awaiting our time together and am excited 
for the fun to begin! We are going to have such a great year, I already know it!

In the beginning of the year, I’d like to get to know you a bit more! For the 
first day of school, I’d like you to bring in a “Me Box.” This box should represent 
who you are and what interests/hobbies you have. I would like for you to put at 
least five items in any type of box (shoe boxes work nicely) and bring it in to 
share with the class. For example, your box might have a small stuffed animal, a 
picture of your family on vacation this summer, a baseball, a postcard, and your 
favorite little toy. You may be as creative as you’d like and decorate your “Me 
Box” however you’d like! I will bring in my “Me Box” to share with the class too! 

I am very excited to see you in September and start our second 
grade adventure together! Enjoy your summer and I’ll see you soon!

Love, 

Mrs. D’Alesandro

Color: glitter! ☺
Food: sushi
Animal: my puppy 
Ruby!
Book: The Land 
of Stories
Movie: Encanto
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